
   

MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION 

 

As at the last Steering Committee meeting, held in Salisbury on March 26, the Society's 

mailing list of members was 238, comprising 198 U.K. members and 40 from overseas. 

Gratifyingly, 41 new U.K. members and 15 new overseas members have been received into 

the Society during the last year. But we regret to advise those who have not paid this year's 

subscription (who should receive a red reminder slip with this Newsletter) that if no payment 

is received from these by the time of publication of the next Newsletter (September), their 

membership will be considered lapsed, and no further Newsletters sent. In the case of any 

member in receipt a red slip who has already paid, our apologies, and please notify Dr. Clift 

to this effect. 

 

In accordance with the regulations of the Data Protection Act, members are informed that 

their membership details are stored on computer by the Membership Secretary. Because it is 

a private computer, there is no means of public access to these, but anyone not wishing their 

address to be stored in this way should get in direct touch with Dr. Clift at 9 Glevum Close, 

Longlevens, Gloucester GL2 9JJ. 

 


